
 THE FUTURE STARTS HERE! 
Auburndale Elementary School Newsletter     May 2019 

Character Word of Month: Honesty 
 
 

Important Upcoming Events 
May 13 Gr. 3-5 Spring Program  
May 15 Culver’s Night 5-8 pm 
May 17 Blue/White Pride Day 
May 28  Field Day (all day) 
May 29 Field Day (rain day) 
May 29 Gr. 5 Farewell Breakfast 
May 31 Awards Ceremony (8:30 am) 
May 31 Last Day for Students 
 

Summer School                                        
If you signed up for summer school, you will 
be receiving confirmation of those classes 
soon.  If you have signed your child up for 
classes, please make sure they attend, or 

cancel ahead of time.  We have a waiting list 
for many of the classes.  Please call: 715-

652-2812, ext. 1520 with your cancellations. 

 
School Staff Are Very Special People 

     During the week of May 6-10, we will be 
honoring staff members by celebrating Staff 
Appreciation Week. We use this week to pay 
tribute to the dedication of the men and 
women who lend their skills to educating our 
children. It is during this week that we want 
to show our appreciation and offer the 
special thanks that our school staff so richly 
deserve. 
 
 
PhyEd Events for May 
Date: Monday, 5/6/19           Grades: 3-5      
 Event:Hitter's Derby (Location: Football Stadium) 

Date: Wednesday, 5/8/19     Grades: 2-5      
 Event:Track Meet    (Location: Football Stadium) 
Date: Friday, 5/10/19            Grade: 1            
Event:1st Grade Olympics  (Location: Ele. 
Playground) 
 
Date: Friday, 5/17/19            Grade: K           Event: 
KG Grade Olympics (Location: Ele. Playground) 
Date: Tuesday, 5/28/19        Grade: K-5        Event: 
Field Day  (Location: Auburndale Park) 
 
Please remember to wear your multi-event t-shirts 
 

Elementary Awards Program 
     Each spring we end the school year by 
having an awards program.  The program 
acknowledges students who have excelled in 
a variety of areas.  Here is a list of some of 
the awards given out: 
• Citizenship Award 
• Most Improved Reading 
• Top Reader Award 
• Spelling Bee Participants 
• Other various awards 
Parents are welcome to attend this program.  
This year’s program is on May 31, at 8:30 
a.m. in the gym. 
 

Field Day 
     Our 13th annual Auburndale Elementary 
Field Day is quickly approaching! This year’s 
field day will be held on May 28th. The 
younger students will have their events in 
the morning (9:30-11:30), with the older 
students gearing up for some fun in the 
afternoon (12:00-2:30). 
     Parents and families are invited to 



watch, but please arrive prior to the start of 
the events so that vehicles are parked safely 
out of the way. 
     Students are encouraged to bring water 
bottles, but please make sure they are 
labeled with your child’s name. Also students 
might get a little wet pending the weather 
from some water games! 
     We need your help! If anyone is 
interested in helping with set-up, clean-up, 
or team supervision please contact Mr. 
Novitzke or 715-652-2812 x1536. Thanks and 
see you on the 28th. 
 

Field Trips 
     With the end of the school year 
approaching, you’ve probably noticed the 
calendar is filled with student field trips 
throughout the month.  This isn’t because 
we’ve just given up teaching; there are some 
valid reasons for this.  
      Most of the field trips scheduled for 
May are related to outside activities.  Living 
here in Wisconsin, we all know that it can be 
40 degrees one day and 80 degrees the next.  
Having field trips in May increases the 
chances for good weather, and safe travel. 
      If you have any questions about these 
trips, please contact your child’s teacher. 
 

School’s Out! 
The last day of school for students is Friday 
May 31. It will be a full day of school.  

 
Culver’s Night 

The elementary school will be hosting 
Culver’s Night in Marshfield on May 15. 
Elementary staff will be working shifts 
from 5-8 pm to hand out trays or take 
orders to vehicles in the drive-through. 

Also, if you mention your child’s teacher to 
the clerk, the winning class will have a 
Culver’s Custard Party. The school will 
receive 10% of ALL sales from 5-8 pm.  

 

 
 

HAVE A GREAT SUMMER! 
 

READ ALL SUMMER LONG! 
 

ALWAYS SHOW GOOD CHARACTER! 
 

 
 
 
   

 


